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PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OPEN DESPITE STORM

MONTGOMERY - The Alabama Public Service Commission is open for business today despite
the ongoing snow and ice storm that hit the state late Sunday.

Commissioners Twinkle Andress Cavanaugh and Terry Dunn, along with essential staff, are
working today and monitoring the ongoing storm. They are receiving frequent reports from
utility companies around the state, coordinating with other state agencies and manning phone
lines to ensure power is restored to consumers as soon as possible.

Alabamians with utility outages should first contact their utility provider to notify them of the
outage. To register complaints and to seek further assistance, customers can reach the Alabama
Public Service Commission at 1-800-392-8050 or visit the website at www.psc.alabama.gov.
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